
 

DPC Terms of Service 

Refunds 
The Dutch PHP Conference is not providing any refunds of purchased tickets. 

There will be no penalty for attendees to forward their ticket to next year's conference 
or transferring the ticket to someone else. Forwarding your ticket to next year's 
conference is possible up until 10 days before the conference scheduled start date. 

Late requests for refunds due to a family emergency only will be considered on a 
case-by-case basis.  

Please contact us at ​dpc@ibuildings.nl​ for all cancellation and transfer requests. 

Please know that this cancellation policy is for the conference registration only. All 
travel and hotel cancellations are the sole responsibility of the attendee. 

Conference cancellations 
In case the conference is cancelled by the organizers, tickets will be fully refunded. 
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